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Re: Notice of Data Breach

Dear ,

We are writing to inform you of a security incident that occurred at the law firm of Orrick, Herrington & Sutcliffe, LLP

(“Orrick”). Orrick has served as legal counsel for MultiPlan, Inc. (“MultiPlan”), which is a former business associate of

, that assisted with medical payment and billing services during the time you were enrolled. In

connection with Orrick’s representation of MultiPlan, Orrick stored files that included plan participant information

related to a prior security incident for which notification was previously made. Those files were recently impacted in a

security incident on Orrick’s systems. This incident did not impact MultiPlan’s systems.

We determined that the information affected included: name, address, Social Security number, healthcare provider,

and claims information (date and cost of health care services and claims identifiers).

identity monitoring services, please follow the instructions in Attachment A. You must activate by October 30, 2023 to

receive these services.

August 14, 2023
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until October 30, 2023 to activate your identity monitoring services.
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